Together We Can!

(even in the COVID-19 pandemic)

What's happening in and around the Hub

It can't be 'business as usual'

The government have issued guidance and we are wanting to act responsibly, because we care about people's wellbeing. We can't currently host any gatherings or meetings at the Hub, but we do want to continue to support our neighbours as best we can.

What we can offer from the Hub

We can offer <u>SUPPORT</u> on the phone (0121 448 3739, Mon-Fri, 11am-3pm) — we can try to find a friendly neighbour to help, we can help with questions about self-isolation and signposting to other sources of advice and support, and we can offer a friendly, listening ear. We can issue emergency <u>FOOD</u> vouchers for Bethany Foodbank (Erdington) — please note, however, the Hub is not a foodbank. We can also support you if you are willing and able to <u>VOLUNTEER</u> your time to help others...

3. What can you offer?

You might be able to <u>offer help and support to your immediate neighbours</u>. We have some flyers that can help you communicate with them. If you have <u>particular gifts & skills you can offer your neighbourhood</u> at this time, give us a ring and tell us!

Bethany Foodbank urgently needs donations of food, and volunteers to help out.

We also need people willing to offer car trips to Bethany Foodbank (Erdington).

Remember: 'social distancing'

= maximising social contact (e.g. phone calls) + keeping physical distance

Please bear with us!

We're living in unprecedented times. We know we won't get it all right, all of the time. Please be patient and bear with us. Let's all pull together to love our neighbours!

Phone the Hub on 0121 448 3739 (Mon-Fri, 11am-3pm)

if there's anything you can offer, or any way we can help.

TogetherWeCan







is a partnership between: